

COMMONWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA OFFICE OF INSPECTOR GENERAL

May 12, 2015

Angelo Armenti, Jr., Ph.D. Founder & President The Pennsylvania Association of State Colleges and Universities 201 Elgin Court Chesterbrook, PA 19087

RE: Correspondence Regarding the Pennsylvania State System of Higher Education

Dear Dr. Armenti:

I am in receipt of your May 4, 2015 letter, in which you state that you wish to file a complaint concerning the Pennsylvania State System of Higher Education (PASSHE) and that agency's observance of its general statutory mission under Article XX-A of the Public School Code (also referred to as Act 180). You also delivered a similar letter to the Governor's General Counsel, Denise Smyler. By letter dated May 11, 2015, General Counsel Smyler responded to your letter to her.

In light of your letter to General Counsel Smyler and her response, no further action on your May 4, 2015 letter to me is required at this time.

Thank you for contacting me and the General Counsel with your concerns and for your continued interest in the quality and cost of higher education opportunities in Pennsylvania.

Sincerely

Grayling G. Williams

Inspector General